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August 1, 2018 
 
 
Dear Hiawatha Families, 
 
We hope you are enjoying your summer! 
 
September is around the corner, and we are looking forward to reuniting with all of our returning 
students as well as meeting our newest kindergarten and grade 1- 5 students.  
 
Grade specific generic supplies lists can be accessed at:  
htttp://www.sachem.edu/schools/hiawatha_supply_lists 
 
Returning families should check the Eschool parent portal for bus stop and time(s) information. 
 
Tuesday, September 4th 
 
1:00 pm – 1:30 pm all Kindergarten students and families can drop off supplies, meet the 
kindergarten teachers, and have a “sneak peek” of their classroom 
 
1:15 pm – 1:30 pm – grade 1 – 5 new student tour of Hiawatha  
 
1:30 pm – 1:45 pm Orientation for all new students with parents/guardians. Please note: this 
meeting is for students who have not attended a previous orientation. 
 
 
Wednesday, September 5th       

 

First day of school – all students report at 9:15 am 

 
If you have any questions, please call our main office at (631) 471-1830 or visit our website: 
http://www.sachem.edu/schools/hiawatha 
 
We wish you all a happy and healthy remainder of the summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathleen O’Farrell, 
 
Kathleen O’Farrell, 
Principal  


